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Tēnā koe Dan 

Request for information 

Thank you for your Official Information Act 1982 (OIA) request dated 26 August 2024. 
You wrote: 

I request the number of incidents per year since 2019 that NZ Police have been 
called to or are aware of on the following Wellington streets: 

- Dixon Street 

- Boulcott Street 

- MacDonald Crescent 

- Ghuznee Street 

- Allenby Terrace 

- Plimmerton Steps 

A general breakdown of the types of incidents would also be appreciated. I would 
also appreciate it if you could style the data similar to my recent request about 
the incidents on Church Street: https://fyi.org.nz/request/27831-church-street-
incidents#outgoing-45761. 

Thank you for your time - I do understand these requests can take a lot of effort 
to collate. 

Your request is a follow up to a previous request (IR-01-24-26292) and so the 
explanations provided in the previous response are not repeated here.  

The attached spreadsheet contains the data you requested. I have assumed that by 
Plimmerton Steps you meant Plimmer Steps.  

Data in this response is drawn from a dynamic operational database and is subject to 
change as new information is recorded or updated. 

Please note that as part of its commitment to openness and transparency, Police 
proactively releases some information and documents that may be of interest to the 



 
 

  

public. An anonymised version of this response may be publicly released on the New 
Zealand Police website. 

Ngā mihi 

 

A/Superintendent Bronwyn Marshall 
Director Emergency Communications Centres (Relieving) 
 


